May 27, 2016

Jenna Caccavale
834 Palmer Avenue
Mamaroneck, NY 10543

Mr. Rob Drechsler, Esq

One Grand Central Place

60 East 42" Street, Suite 1320
New York, NY 10165

Dear Mr. Drechsler:

I would like to thank you for the laptop I received as part of the To the Top
Laptops award program. Winning this award was such an honor and an
unforgettable experience for me. It means so much to me to have the
opportunity to start my college education with such a beautiful laptop.
Winning this award validated my hard work in high school and gave me

confidence for the years ahead.

I thank you for your generosity and support. Please know that the time and
effort you have put into this program has made a profound difference in my
life. Your support to Mamaroneck High School students is applauded and
appreciated. I hope that in the future, I will be able to follow in your
footsteps to help students reach their personal and educational goals.

With thanks and appreciation,

Jorvaa. (atc ot

Jenna Caccavale




